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Shareholder Rebecca Wilson's comments on the purchase of Hunter’s
Creek Golf Club by Orlando-based homebuilder Park Square Homes that
were previously published in an Orlando Business Journal article were
included in a Golf, Inc. Magazine article.

Wilson, who chairs the firm’s Land Use, Zoning and Environmental Group
and represents the homebuilder, said, “Park Square Homes wants to
continue to operate the property as a golf course and to carve out some
land for future residential development.”

Read the article: Hunter’s Creek Golf Course Sold to Homebuilder for $2.6M
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